
The Wilkinsburg  Government
Study Commission will hold a
public hearing at Room 309 of
Hosanna House, 807 Wallace
Avenue,  Wilkinsburg,  at  5:30
pm  on  Wednesday,  August
2nd. Residents are invited to
voice their opinion on whether
or not the Commission ought
to draft a home rule charter.
The  following  Wednesday,
August 9th, the Commission
will vote whether or not to do
so.  Jacquet  Kehm,  WGSC
Chair.


